
EAR Committee 

From: 	 Danielle Delaunay <danielle.delaunay@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, November 14, 2016 3:43 PM 
To: 	 EAR Committee; Donald S. Guzman 
Subject: 	 Old Maui High in conjunction with TEACH LLC. 

Aloha Economic Development, Energy, Agriculture and Recreation Committee, 

I am writing in to ask you that you please defer this item, regarding Old Maui High in conjunction with TEACH 
LLC. There has NOT been any community outreach regarding this huge project that will affect the communities of 
Pa'ia and Haiku, immensely. 

We the people of these communities do not think that it is fair for a project to be approved without enough 
information being given on what is actually being proposed. 

I am aware that a meeting was held on November 10th, but no real information was given. It was very hard to hear 
anything, there were no hand outs and it was generally very unorganized. Our community deserves better than 
this. 

I do hope you will take this into consideration. 

Mahalo, 

Danielle Delaunay 
Voice Studio 
808.283.6152 


